Dear Harold, Feb., 11, 1994

We had a minor ice storm overnisht,
but I am sure it is nothing compared to what you
have been hit with (continually) this winter. The
strange thing down here is that we had a record
high just L8hrs ago of 75 ! Hope you and Lillian
are bearing up ok.

That was some letter from Linda Hunt! I also
enjoyed and learned from reading the article attached.
I have ordered her book for our library, and hopefully
I will get a chance to read it before too long.

I know how frustrated you must be, given the
apparent editorial deletions from Case Opened. In
all the talks and interviews I have given recently,

I have gone out of my way to underscore the fraudulent
nature of Posner's book: that he misrepresents, ignores,
and lies about the official-evidence, as the Warren
Commission itself did. That seems to me to be the
crux, and to edit those things out would greatly
undermine Case Opened. I hope Richard Gallen will
be able to see that, even if he wants a smaller book
than you've written. Also, I believe, as you recognize,
the need to confront the slander against you, Sylvia
Meagher, perhaps even "Richard" Wrone. It may be too late
now, and I don't know what I could add to your own
efforts, but I would be happy to write Gallen and
make some of these points. Let me know if you think it
might help. In any case, I am looking forward to it.

Best,
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